
URGENT

We have been advised today that NAIDOC Day at Dungog Public School and Dungog High School on Wednesday, 29th June has been postponed until next term.
Gresford students will be required to come to school on Wednesday as per usual.
Payment already received for the activities and/or sausage sizzle will be retained here at school until the new date next term.
Canteen will operate at Gresford School on Wednesday for children who wish to order their lunch and/or recess otherwise children may bring their lunch/recess from home.
We apologise for any inconvenience caused due to circumstances beyond our control.
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